
	

	

	
August	29,	2018	

	
Power	Line	Industries,	Inc.	
14773	S.	Heritage	Crest	Way	
Riverton,	UT	84065	
	
RE:	CALIFORNIA	PROPOSITION	65	
	
Dear	Valued	Customer,	
	
CA	Proposition	65	–	Chemical	Presence	Warning	
	
California’s	Proposition	65,	officially	known	as	the	Safe	Drinking	Water	and	Toxic	
Enforcement	Act	of	1986,	requires	the	Governor	to	publish,	at	least	annually,	a	list	
of	chemicals	known	to	the	state	to	cause	cancer	or	reproductive	toxicity.	The	
proposition	requires	businesses	to	inform	Californians	about	exposure	to	such	
chemicals.	
	
California	states	no	person	in	the	course	of	doing	business	shall	knowingly	and	
intentionally	expose	any	individual	to	listed	chemicals	without	first	giving	clear	
and	reasonable	warning	to	such	individual.	As	a	supplier,	Alkota	Cleaning	Systems,	
Inc.	/	Power	Line	Industries,	Inc.	–	DBA	HotJet	USA	and	Power	Wash	Industries	is	
hereby	informing	all	customers	that	some	of	the	product	we	sell	contains	trace	
amounts	of	chemicals	included	in	the	Prop	65	list.	Any	company	that	offers	
products	for	sale	in	California	or	manufactures	products	in	California	is	required	
to	provide	clear	and	reasonable	warnings	that	must	be	posted	where	their	
products	are	offered	for	sale,	displayed	or	at	the	point	of	sale	(i.e.,	cash	register	or	
order	counter).	
	 	



	

	

	
When	we	sell	our	product	in	California,	we	are	required	to	notify	the	purchaser	of	
the	product	with	this	warning.	
	

	WARNING	
This	product	can	expose	you	to	chemicals,	including	LEAD	which	is	known	to	the	
state	of	California	to	cause	cancer	or	birth	defects	or	other	reproductive	harm.	Go	
to	www.p65warnings.ca.gov	for	more	information.	The	products	we	sell	are	not	
intended	for	use	in	potable	water	systems	and	are	only	for	industrial	non-drinking	
water	applications.	
	

WARNING	
This	product	can	expose	you	to	chemicals,	including	DINP	and/or	DEHP	which	is	
known	to	the	state	of	California	to	cause	cancer	or	birth	defects	or	other	
reproductive	harm.	Go	to	www.p65warnings.ca.gov	for	more	information.	The	
products	we	sell	are	not	intended	for	use	in	potable	water	systems	and	are	only	
for	industrial	non-drinking	water	applications.	
	
We	have	affixed	the	Prop	65	labels	to	our	equipment	and	we	have	included	this	
Prop	65	warning	in	both	of	our	“sign	out”	sheets	and	in	the	Operation	Manuals.	
	
Also,	our	Utah	facility	has	the	proper	Proposition	65	notifications	for	onsite	
compliance	for	California	visitors.	
	
Morris	Morgan	

	
	

	
President	
Power	Line	Industries,	Inc.	
	


